


Thank you for your consideration of this request and for your tireless efforts on behalf of hunters, 
anglers, and wildlife. We look forward to working with you to assist in any way possible. Should you 
have questions or need more information regarding this matter, please contact Doug Hobbs, the 
Council's Designated Federal Officer, at doug_hobbs@fws.gov or (703) 358-2336. 

Cc: 

Sincerely,
/, _____ 

HWCC members 
Matt Strickler, Deputy Assistant Secretary
Bidisha Bhattacharyya, Senior Advisor – USDA
Robert Harper, Director, Biological& Physical Resources - USDA 
Martha Williams, Director 
Cynthia Martinez, Chief - NWRS 
Barbara Wainman, AD - Office of Communications 




